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Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, I want to congratulate the school community as a whole as  
attendance is continuing to rise week on week this term. Last week, 
we achieved 87% which is pleasing, but we are still striving for 90% 
every week. We have also been gathering progress data regularly and 
students are now beginning to accelerate their progress across the 
curriculum. Where students are not making the expected or required 
progress, we are putting in targeted interventions, particularly in  
reading as this is the key to success, unlocking the curriculum in every  
aspect. 

 

The school prides itself on being an outward looking school and we 
welcome external organisations coming in to educate our children and 
also to check our progress as a school. This week Pacific Pod heard 
first hand about the dangers of gang involvement and the nightmare 
that is county lines. They heard about the realities of being arrested 
and put in prison and these consequences really affected them in a 
powerful way. It is important our SEMH learners encounter these  
issues and we do not isolate ourselves. Our children need to know 
how to look after themselves and how to be safe in their communities.  

 

We are hosting Head Teachers from other schools today as we  
showcase our leadership coaching programme and how we support 
our staff. Happy staff make for happy learners and we believe that  
recruiting and retaining the best staff will have the most powerful  
impact on your child’s education.  

 

Have a lovely and relaxing weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 
 
 

100% Student Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
22nd Jan—2nd Feb: Exam Catchup 

1st Feb: Time To Talk Day 

W/C 5th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week 

6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 

HALF TERM: 12th—16th February 

W/C 26th Feb: Year 8 EHCPs Begin 

March is International Women’s Month 

1st Mar: World Wildlife Day 

W/C 4th Mar: National Careers Week 

8th Mar: International Women’s Day 

 
W/C 11th Mar: Nutrition & Hydration Week 

15th Mar: Red Nose Day & World Sleep Day 

W/C 18th Mar: Book Fair 

21st Mar: Dress Up For World Book Day & International 

Day Of Happiness 

22nd Mar: World Maths Day 

28th Mar: End Of Term, Finish at 1pm 

Easter Holidays: 29th Mar—12th April 

15th Apr: INSET DAY 

16th Apr: Students Return to school 

Important Dates 

Sanjay Perecherla 

Robert Martin 

Aaron Alves 

Sanjay Perecherla Amin Dadi 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

712 646 654 

620 574 708 

Attendance: Week Ending 19th January 2024: 

 

Angelou Class 

92%  

Akala Class 

94%  

Bevan Class 

79%  

Armstrong Class 

79%  

Einstein Class 

90%  

Wilberforce Class 

98%  

Farah Class 

80%  

Franklin Class 

95%  

Nightingale Class 

75%  

Obama Class 

85% 

Rashford  Class 

95%  

Rowling Class 

81%  

Turing  Class 

89%  

Wiltshire Class 

97%  
Wilberforce 

Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk




Relaunch of THE SPACE – a monthly, online forum for parents/carers 

 
The Space is  

 a reflective, informal and non-judgemental space 

 a way of coming together to meet and talk with other parents and carers 
about the challenges and  
rewards of having a child in a SEN school 

 the place to share experiences, ideas and thoughts with others about 
what you find helpful 

 a way to feel part of the school community 

Please complete this quick survey to show your availability.  Please click on 
the link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JZMH62F 

Thank you,  

Lana,  

Arts Therapist  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JZMH62F

